
 

 

Duck Island Yacht Club  
Bill’s Cup - 2023 

Amendment No. 1 to NOR  
 

 

 

August 29, 2023 

 

The following change is made to the 2023 Bill’s/Cup Notice of Race. 

In the following section; 

2. Eligibility and Entry 
     Change 2.1. to read “This regatta is open to all local area sailboats including first 

time or limited experienced skippers and crews, the regular DIYC PHRF racing fleet, 

and the Etchell’s One Design class.” 

This change has been incorporated into Bill’s Cup 2023-1, newly uploaded to 

Yachtscoring. 

 

Regards,  

Dick Saunders 

DIYC Race Committee 


